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Comments: I am strongly opposed to winter shelter proposals at Heliotrope and Anderson/Watson areas. They

are too high of use already and the proposals would take away from limited public parking.   

 

I am agnostic on the other two proposed huts, but tend to thing the Twin Sisters yurt for private guided parties to

be a bad precedent on public land.

 

I think there needs to be a larger discussion about managing/expanding winter access on the MBSNF.  It would

be great if we could figure out a way to spread people out on the forest more.

 

Thanks for listening!


